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Director’s Message on Summer Vacation 

Dear Students and Educators, 

As we come to the close of another vibrant and fulfilling term, I wish to take a moment to 
extend my warmest wishes for a joyful and meaningful summer break. 

Summer vacation is often seen simply as a break from schoolwork, but it is so much more 
than that. It is not just about completing holiday assignments, projects, or ticking off to-do 

lists. Rather, it is an opportunity to pause, reflect, rejuvenate, and grow—physically, 
emotionally, and intellectually. 

For our students, I encourage you to look beyond the textbook. This is your chance 
to explore new hobbies, pursue a passion you’ve long postponed, be it in music, yoga, art, 
dance, writing, or sports. Take time to travel, meet new people, and make new friends. Each 
moment of discovery is a lesson in itself. 

For our educators, may this break be a time to refresh your spirit, reconnect with your 
interests, and return with renewed energy and creativity. Read something inspiring, take a 
course / professional development training, write a reflection, or simply enjoy the gift of 
quiet time. You deserve it. 

Let us also remember that well-being and mindfulness matter. A productive summer 
includes taking care of your body—eating healthy, staying hydrated, maintaining a daily 
routine, and exercising regularly. Engage in simple acts of kindness and charity, help 
someone in need, and stay connected with your loved ones. These are as important as any 
academic pursuit. 

Summer is a time to listen more, care more, and learn in new ways—beyond the classroom. 
Let us make it a season of balance: of rest and learning, fun and responsibility, personal 
growth and contribution to the community. 

When we return, let us come back not just older by a few weeks, but wiser, healthier, 
kinder, and more ready to take on new challenges—together. 

Wishing you all a safe, refreshing, and fulfilling summer vacation. 

Warm regards,  
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